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Safety Alert 
 

 

Cracks to Crash Cushion Frames 

Over the last few weeks Area 3 have found cracks in 2 different types of crash cushions. At the 
moment SHB are inspecting the damaged cushions to ascertain the causes of these failures, once 
complete they will forward their report. 

In the meantime, until a plan can be formalised, can you all make sure extra care is taken when 
drivers daily walk around checks are carried out. 

If any cushions are found to be defective, please remove from use and quarantine and contact your 
area transport manager ASAP. 

 

 

 


